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Item 8.4 
PRIMARY CARE COMMISSIONING COMMITTEE 

MEETING HELD ON APRIL 23rd   2021 
CHAIR’S UPDATE REPORT  

 
Part One 

 
INTRODUCTION 
 
This is the Chair’s report to the Clinical Commissioning Group Board following the April 
2021 Primary Care Commissioning Committee. 

 
GOVERNANCE 
 
There were no items of Governance discussed.  
 
STRATEGY 
 
The Committee received various NHS England updates. The Committee considered and 
approved an application from Dr Cook for an extension to the practice’s list closure. The 
Committee considered a proposal to make a payment to Newland Health Centre in light of 
the list size reduction experienced as a large proportion of its patients are students. It was 
agreed that further information was required before a decision could be made. The 
Committee approved continued support to PCNs for Lead Nurse, Lead Clinical Pharmacist 
and Business Intelligence Lead roles. 
 
SYSTEM DEVELOPMENT & IMPLEMENTATION 
 
The Committee considered the Risk Register and received the Primary Care Delegated 
Finance Report. The Committee considered and approved a proposal to cease additional 
payments to CHCP for repeat contraception and for patients to be redirected to their practice 
from 1 July 2021. It was an agreed that an outcome report would be taken to the February 
2022 Committee. 
 
 

 
Jason Stamp 
Chair, Primary Care Commissioning Committee  
 
July 2021 


